Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Al Lewis

From: Michael Sloan

Date: August 20, 2025

Re: 2025-2026 Athletic Stipend Sidebar Agreement

Recommend Board approval of the Sidebar Agreement Between the Glassboro Board of Education and Glassboro Education Association regarding coaching stipends for the 2025-2026 school year. (attachment)

SIDE BAR AGREEMENT BETWEEN GLASSBORO BOARD OF EDUCATION AND GLASSBORO EDUCATION ASSOCIATION

GLASSBORO EDUCATION ASSOCIATION REGARDING 2025-2026 ATHLETIC STIPENDS

WHEREAS, the Glassboro Board of Education ("Board") and the Glassboro Education Association ("Association') have, through their duly appointed representatives, engaged in discussions concerning the payment of an athletic stipend for an assistant cross country coaching position for the 2025-2026 school year; and,

WHEREAS, the Board and Association wish to memorialize their agreement concerning the payment of an assistant cross country coaching position for the 2025-2026 school year;

NOW THEREFORE, the Board and Association agree as follows:

- 1. The Board and the Association agree that the golf coaching position will not be filled for the 2025-2026 school year and that there is a need for an assistant cross country coaching position.
- 2. The Board and the Association agree to create an assistant cross country coaching position for the 2025-2026 school year, which will be paid at the rate of \$1,919.00
- 3. The Board and the Association agree that the golf coaching position will be removed from the collective bargaining agreement, and the assistant cross country coaching position will be added to the collective bargaining agreement at the rate listed in paragraph 2 above.

GLASSBORO EDUCATION ASSOCIATION	GLASSBORO BOARD OF EDUCATION
Heather Stewart, President	Ryan Hughes, Vice President